
Enter Into God’s Rest And 
Allow His Power to Flow – 
Part 2



Colossians 2:16 So let no one judge you in food or in drink, or 
regarding a festival or a new moon or sabbaths, 17 which are a 
shadow of things to come, but the substance is of Christ.	

!
Hebrews 10:1 For the law, having a shadow of the good things to 
come, and not the very image of the things, can never with these 
same sacrifices, which they offer continually year by year, make 
those who approach perfect.	

!
Hebrews 11:1 Now faith is the substance of things hoped for, the 
evidence of things not seen.



Hebrews 4:1  Therefore, since the promise of entering his rest still 
stands, let us be careful that none of you be found to have fallen 
short of it. 2 For we also have had the good news proclaimed to us, 
just as they did; but the message they heard was of no value to 
them, because they did not share the faith of those who obeyed.
3 Now we who have believed enter that rest, just as God has said,	

“So I declared on oath in my anger,	

‘They shall never enter my rest.’”	

And yet his works have been finished since the creation of the 
world.



Galatians 5:6 For in Christ Jesus neither circumcision nor 
uncircumcision avails anything, but faith working through love.	

!
God is not dealing with us based on judgment.  Instead the creator 
of the universe was willing to die for us!	

!
!
Working – Strong’s 1754 – energe’o – Helps word studies:  
energize, working in a situation which brings it from one stage 
(point) to the next, like an electrical current energizing a wire, 
bringing it to a shining light bulb.



The true rest of God is understanding that Jesus finished everything 
we will ever need.  	

!
The truth is every financial need, every breakthrough, all of our joy 
has already been accomplished!!	

!
Most of us are praying, pleading with God to “maybe” come through 
for us.  	

!
True rest is knowing it has already been accomplished.  



So how do we enter into His rest?	

!
Philippians 4:6 (NLT) Don’t worry about anything; instead, pray 
about everything. Tell God what you need, and thank him for all he 
has done. 7 Then you will experience God’s peace, which exceeds 
anything we can understand. His peace will guard your hearts and 
minds as you live in Christ Jesus.	




You are already victorious, prosperous, whole, healed, protected IN 
CHRIST!	

!
Enter into God’s rest.  Focus on the fact that whatever you are 
desiring has already been finished.  When you change your focus, the 
power of God flows out of your spirit and brings about the desired 
result!


